
 
From: Ben Kinsley <ben@imperiumvt.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 8:20 AM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us>; Mark MacDonald 
<MMacDonald@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Pearson <CPearson@leg.state.vt.us>; Randy Brock 
<RBrock@leg.state.vt.us>; Michael Sirotkin <msirotkin@leg.state.vt.us>; Christopher Bray 
<CBray@leg.state.vt.us>; Ruth Hardy <RHardy@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us>; patmcdonald444@gmail.com 
Subject: [External] Broadband Recovery - Campaign for Vermont Proposal 
 
[External] 

Good Morning members of the Senate Finance Committee, 
 
Knowing that you have taken testimony all week on H.360, I wanted to get you a draft copy of 
an economic recovery paper that Campaign for Vermont is putting out over the next couple 
weeks. Swift broadband expansion is a key piece of the recovery strategy that we have outlined. 
It is critical that we act now and decisively to get Vermonters connected. 
 
The broadband-specific section starts at the bottom of page three, but if you have time the 
whole thing is worth reading for context. 
 
I am happy to answer any questions you might have! 
 

 
 
 


